
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Lunch Bunch 12:00 PM 

Thursday Sr. Choir 7:30 PM 

 

 

 

 

Church Office:  Nancy will be at a Church Administrators Conference from Monday to Wednesday this week.  The office will be open   

but possibly on reduced hours -  best to call ahead! 

 

 

 

 

Your articles for News ‘N Views are due next  

Sunday, May 19th.  Please send them directly  

to Nicole Auld at theaulds@live.ca or they may  

be left in the News ‘N Views mail slot.  Thanks! 

 

 

INTERIM RECEIPTS 
Please collect your interim receipt from your mailbox.  Thank you. 

 

 

                        Our Mission Committee will be sponsoring our yard 

                         sale again this year.  It will take place Saturday, June 1. 

                         The committee is looking for items in good condition. 

               Proceeds of the yard sale will go to PWS&D. 

 

 

 

 

 

SCRIPTURE FOR MAY 19, 2019 

Acts 11:1-18; Psalm 148; Revelation 21:1-6; John 13:31-35 

 



 
 

MISSION     MISSION     MISSION     MISSION 
 

This time, the need is local.  The Mission Committee is asking you, the congregation, to give much-needed supplies to the Norfolk Pregnancy and Family 

Resource Centre, as we did last year.  An inventory of suitable items is provided below.  A box is available in the library for your contributions – May 5th, May 

12th and May 19th.  The NP&FRC was very grateful for what was given last year.  Their program is continuing to grow to respond to the need in the county 

Gift cards (Shoppers’ Drug Mart, WalMart, Superstore – for baby formula) 

Stamps 

Diapers (size 5 & 6) 

Baby formula (any type), baby food and baby cereal 

Baby/children’s clothing (newborn to size 6x) 

Baby shampoo, baby wash/soap, baby lotion 

Diaper cream and Vaseline 

Baby wash cloths 

Sanitary pads and tampons 

Men’s and women’s deodorant 

Nursing pads 

Men’s and women’s body wash 

Wash cloths 

Towels 

Dish cloths, dish towels and dish soap 

Laundry soap and dryer sheets 

Aftershave, men’s razors and shaving cream 

Women’s shaving cream 

Toilet paper, paper towels 

Toilet cleaner, multi-purpose cleaners (e.g. Mr. Clean, Lysol) 

Hair brushes 

Kleenex 

 

There is also a need for Gift Cards for grocery stores 

to fund the “You’re The Chef!” program. 
 

** Thank you for your generous support ** 
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                                CAMP KINTAIL REGISTRATION 

 
 Have you started to think about summer and camping? 

         Registration for Camp Kintail 2019 has begun. 



           Please go to www.campkintail.ca to register 

             your child or grandchild for summer camp. 

  Contact the church office for info on programs and scholarships. 

 

  

IN OUR COMMUNITY – BULLETIN BOARD NOTICES 

Friday 

May 24 

7:00 PM 

St. James United Church presents: 

“ELVIS! in Concert” 

Garry Wesley – The Ultimate Tribute to Elvis 

Tickets $20   Call 519-428-2611 

Sunday 

May 26th 

3:00 PM 

St. James United Church Classical Piano Recital 

Bryn Blackwood, M. Mus. 

Free-will offering at the door 

Friday 

May 31 

7:30 PM 

Waterford United Church 

Friday Night Free Concert Series presents 

Jazz Coffee House featuring Kevin Williams & friends 

Light refreshments follow the concert. 

Wednesday 

June 5 

8:00 PM 

Redeemer University College - LIBERTAS MALE CHOIR 

HANDS ACROSS THE OCEAN 2019 TOUR 

In concert together with the Groot Mannenkoor  
(Male Choir) Nederland forming a combined choir of 

120 voices!  Directed by Martin Mans and 
accompanied by Martin Zonnenberg.  

Reserve your tickets today!  (Also available at the door)  
www.libertasvoices.com   905.522.0001   

info@libertasvoices.com               
 

JOIN US AT LUNCH BUNCH! 
(Tomorrow) Monday, May 13th at noon 

Normandale Inn, 2326 Front Road, Normandale 

If you plan to attend, please contact Peggy McArthur at  

426-7796 or email 43pmca@eastlink.ca .  Thanks!  

 

 

 

 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 



Sunday, May 19th, 2019 

Speaker:  Mike McDonnell 

Topic:  Gettysburg Battlefield Monuments 

“The Good, The Bad and The Odd” 

Coffee 8:00 AM     Breakfast 8:30 AM     Adults $5.00     Children $2.00 

 

                       NORFOLK PREGNANCY & FAMILY RESOURCE CENTRE 
The Mission Committee is collecting needed items for the Norfolk Pregnancy & Family Resource Centre. 

A list of specific items is available on the Library info table.   

Items will be collected again on May 19.  There is a collection box in the library for your donations.  Thanks so much for your help! 

 

                                WE BELIEVE IN SIMCOE  
We Believe in Simcoe’s Activity Fair was held yesterday!  Our warmest thanks to everyone who served Jesus by blessing our 

community with His love.  It was such a great day to experience, interacting with our neighbours!  Join us in giving God thanks for His 

joy and grace, as we all rest in Him today.  Hope to see you next Sunday at the Fireworks Celebration at 6:30 PM at Calvary Church on 

Ireland Road!   

Invite your family and friends, and bring lawn chairs and blankets. 

 


